
Dear Members, 

 

Throughout the past sixteen months, I have been proud of the standards that our team has

maintained in keeping with our number one priority which has always been and continues

to be the health and safety of our members, colleagues and community. 

It is with this in mind, we have made the decision to temporarily close the Member Lounge

immediately, as earlier today we were made aware of two colleagues within our Member

Lounge team testing positive with Covid-19. Neither of these colleagues have been in our

building since Thursday, July 22, however, in an abundance of caution, we believe that

closing the Member Lounge is the only way we can remove any possibility of spread.

 The Member Lounge will close immediately, until further notice. Our Member Services

department and The Galley remain open at this time at their usual operating hours. 

Our focus remains the safety of everyone, and we appreciate your support through this. We

will keep our membership apprised of any further updates in addition to potential

reopening dates. 

Should you have any questions, I can be reached directly at thom@kelownayachtclub.com

or (250)762-3310 ext. 230.

Sincerely, 

Thom Killingsworth

Executive Director

July 25, 2021
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